
 

 

COA Membership Subcommittee Meeting 
             TOWN OF SUDBURY 

COUNCIL ON AGING 
MEMBERSHIP SUBCOMMITTEE  

MINUTES OF MEETING 
Aril 22, 2025 

3:00 PM 
 

 
Present:  Chairman:  Bob Lieberman  
Members Present:  Carmine Gentile, Don Sherman 
Members Absent:  
Also Attending: Jill Dube Assistant Director/Outreach Coordinator of Sr. Center 
 
Guests via Video:  None. 
 
Meeting called to order by Chairman Bob Lieberman at 3:01 PM 
Attendance by all those members above confirmed by roll-call affirmation. 
 
New COA BOD Member Interview: 
The interview commenced with Mary Brauer.  
 
Background and qualifications were discussed as well as key areas of importance for the 
Senior Center noting the need to develop new programing to a broad audience. 
 
Discussion continued, mentioning the COA advisory function, programs currently 
conducted at the Senior Center, and committee liaison positions with other town 
committees in Sudbury.  
 
Motion was made by Carmine Gentile with a second from Don Sherman to recommend 
Mary Brauer to fill an open vacancy. The membership committee unanimously approved by 
roll call vote.   
  
Motion to adjourn was made by Carmine Gentile. Second Don Sherman.  Unanimously 
approved by roll call vote.  The Membership Subcommittee will recommend Mary Bauer at 
the COA Board Meeting on May 12th at 3:30 PM.  Adjourned at 3:36 PM.  
 


